
 

THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO 

Budget Workshop 

August 27, 2018 

1:00 PM 

 

The Oshtemo Township Board Budget Workshop was held at the Township Hall. Supervisor Heiny-

Cogswell called the meeting to order at approximately 1:00 PM.   

 

PRESENT: 

Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell  

Clerk Dusty Farmer 

Treasurer Nancy Culp 

Trustee Dave Bushouse 

Trustee Deb Everett  

Trustee Zak Ford  

Trustee Ken Hudok 

 

 

Also present were 3 interested people. 

 

Public Comment 
 No public comment. 

2019 Budget Discussions 

The Board discussed Fire Department funding, Police funding and contract negotiations, and an increase 

to the Charter Millage.  

 

Public Comment 
None. 

 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell adjourned the Work Session at approximately 3:05 PM.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:  Dusty Farmer  

Township Clerk 


